
                    August 4, 2015 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the 2015-2016 school year! I am so excited to have your 
child in my class, and I am looking forward to working with you 
throughout the year. Please don’t hesitate to contact me when you have 
a question. You may send a note, an e-mail, or call the front office and 
leave a message. 

Kindergarten is a very important year for your child; I look forward to 
helping your child succeed in all content areas! We will be working on 
letter naming identification and fluency, letter sounds, first sound 
fluency, reading fluency, sight word practice, number identification, 
missing number fluency, and next number fluency, to name a few. To 
assist in this effort, read with your child daily and reinforce every skill 
that is presented. Your efforts will produce results and will certainly 
not be in vain.  

Additionally, Meadowbrook would like to have all of our parents’ 
participation in the PTA; please consider joining. The membership fee 
is $5. Thanks for all you do; your support is very much appreciated! 

          Sincerely, 

 

          Mrs. Gore 

e-mail: WilliCh4@BOE.Richmond.k12.ga.us 

phone: 706.796.4915 (Meadowbrook) 


